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Weekly News 
Burlington Juniors 

 Message from Mrs Kirby 
 
Thank you for all your donations today. The children all 
looked fantastic and really enjoyed the visit from 
Pudsey and his friends! 

 

Thank you to everybody who kindly donated for Children in Need. 
We have raised a total of £276.92  

Children in Need 



 

Ambassador – A person who represents and promotes a group, 
cause or values to others. What difference do you think having 
ambassadors could make in school? 
Culture – The shared attitudes, values, and practices within a 
group, like a school or organisation. An Anti-Bullying Ambassador is 
someone whose role is to promote a culture of celebrating and 
tolerating differences. 
Diffuse – To calm down and reduce tension in a tense situation. We 
learned how to diffuse difficult situations. 
Social action – Steps or efforts taken by individuals or groups to 
create positive change in society. Social action planning, with ideas 
and next steps to launch a whole-school anti bullying campaign. 
Tackle – To actively work on solving or reducing a problem. Can you 
think of any ideas to help prevent or tackle bullying? 
Upstander – Someone who sees wrong or harmful behaviour and 
chooses to take action to help stop ot or support the person 
affected. Antonym: bystander. 
The importance of being an Upstander. 

Picture News 



Rugby - Year 5+6  

 

Thank you to those who 
attended the Year 3 and 4 
Stay & Read session with your 
child.  

Stay & Read - Year 3 + 4 

On Tuesday evening, 2 Burlington teams full of keen rugby players 
travelled to Bridlington Rugby Club to 
participate in a rugby competition.  
 
There were 10 teams in the competition 
and every team played against each other 
once in games that lasted 7 minutes.  

 
Both Burlington teams did brilliantly. 
Burlington 2 won 5 games, drew 1 and 
lost 3. Burlington 1 won every game.  
 
It was a great evening of rugby. Well 
done to both teams. Mr Norman and 
Mrs Christlow were both very proud! 

 Tesco Stronger Start 
We are delighted to let you know that following the 
Tesco Stronger Starts vote in the Bridlington Tesco 
stores, our project came First and has been chosen by 
Tesco customers to receive a grant award of £1,500.00! 
As you all will know this project was to enable us to provide Morning 
Toast for all children. So from Monday morning 8.30am we will be 
providing free toast until 8.45am every day. 
This will be available at the Year 3 end of the school where the 
children can come in the door get their toast and exit through the 
door going out onto the back playground, they can then go around to 
the front to eat and enter their own year group door as usual in 
time for class. We would like to thank you all for your support in 
making this happen and we are sure that it will make a difference to 
our children and families in this current cost of living crisis.  We 
would also like to thank Real Aid who have offered to donate a 
dozen loafs every week to the school. 



 

 

 

Stay & Read 

Monday 18th November   Preloved teddy stall (£1.50) 

Tuesday 19th November   Preloved teddy stall (£1.50) 

Wednesday 20th November  Year 6 Stay & Read 

Friday 29th November    Fundraising Friday (rockstars and comfies in return 
       for a £1 donation) 

Friday 6th December   Fundraising Friday (sports stars and comfies in  

       return for a £1 donation) 

Monday 9th December   Year 3/4 Christmas Play performance to Parents/ 
       Toddlers 2pm 

Tuesday 10th December   Christmas Dinner - Christmas Jumpers welcome! 

Wednesday 11th December  Year 3/4 Christmas play evening 6pm start 

Friday 13th December    Raffle prize assembly 

Thursday 18th December  Scarborough Spa Pantomime 

Thursday 19th December   Christmas party day - party clothes 

Please note these dates may be subject to change. 
More details about many of the events will be sent out in 
separate letters. 

Dates for Diary 

We are holding Stay & Read sessions in School so 
you can come in and sit with your child to read 
together. This will be from 9am - 9.45am. Please 
see the days below: 
 
Wednesday 20th November - Year 6 Stay & Read 
Please come into school with your child through 
their year group door. 



 Burlington Junior School Noticeboard 

Club Cancellations 
Football club finishes at 4.15 
Gardening Club has now finished until further notice. 

Dinner Receipts 
If you pay school dinners for your child, please ensure you retain your 
receipts which are sent to class daily. 

Weather 
Please ensure your child brings in a coat/hat/gloves due to the 
change of weather conditions. 

Swimming 
Year 4 Swimming every Wednesday.  
Please remember your childÕs swimming kit. 



 



 

Notice from ERYC 

The Local Authority has asked us to share the below notice with you  

Is your child too ill for school? 

Please share this message in your parent/carer newsletters. 

Worried if your child is well enough for school/nursery? 

If you are feeling overwhelmed by colds, coughs and rashes, this simple NHS 
webpage has some great tips and information to help parents and carers make 
the right choice throughout the winter months. 

It also explains the national guidelines schools and nurseries have to follow to 
keep settings safe and well. 

Top simple tips to remember and share with parents and carers: 

· If your child has a high temperature, keep them off school/nursery until it goes 
away. 
Children with diarrhoea or vomiting should stay away from school/nursery until 
they have not been sick or had diarrhoea for at least two days (48 hours). 
 
 
Don't forget to wash hands with soap and warm water to keep viruses and 
stomach bugs away!  

 

Please note many infectious diseases and all incidents of diarrhoea and vomiting 
are reported daily to the local authority.  This ensure that both the school and the 
council can monitor the number of cases in the school. 


